
 

     

 

 
Selwyn Park School 

                                                Term 1 Week 6 Newsletter March 8th 2024 

 

From the Principal’s desk 

Tēnā Koutou Katoa, Mālo e lelei 

Greetings to you all, 

What a great whanau evening we had on Wednesday. 

Fantastic to see parents, grandparents, aunties, uncles, nieces and nephews here at our wonderful school. Thank 
you all.  

We look forward to seeing you all again soon. Thanks also to our BBQ cooks, Ian, H and Bex.  

It has been good to see our students wearing  their hats and playing safe in the sun. reminder—Terms 1 and 4 are 
Sun Smart terms. 

Our school swimming sports is not too far away—Tuesday 19th March, followed by Northern Wairoa on Friday 
22nd March. 

Classrooms are all busy. Inspiring and challenging our students while fostering a love of learning. It never ceases 
to amaze me just how much knowledge our students hold and can absorb.  

 

Rm 2—Totara: Check out these students who were pupil of the week in Room 2  - Totara. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Sport was a winner: 

Super Rugby: There were some great games over the weekend. 

N.R.L: kicked off in Las Vegas of all places last weekend. 

Our Warrior’s start their 2024 year. 

Black Caps got our hopes up then the Aussies bowled us out…. 

TIGHT LINES 

Regards 

Todd Warmington 

HAVE YOUR SAY! - FEEDBACK—Don’t forget about our B.O.T’s survey on Skool Loop. This will close at 
Easter. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Upcoming Dates 

School Swimming Sports—Tuesday 19th March 

NW Swimming Sports—Friday 22nd March 

Good Friday  -  Friday 29th March 

Easter Monday  -  Monday 1st April 

Easter Tuesday  -  Tuesday  2nd April 

Triathlon—Thursday 4th April 

Term 1 Ends  - Friday 12th April 

Term 2 Starts  -  Monday 29th April 


